From: Mimi Franklin [mailto:mimifranklin@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 6:43 PM

To: Bailey, Kate
Subject: PLEASE SAY NO TO THE NORTHERN PASS

Dear Ms. Bailey,

I am a homeowner in Ashland, NH. Eversource and Hydro-Quebec's have recently submitted an
application for a PPA. If New Hampshire's PUC were to grant them a PPA for the Northern Pass, it would
be the end of our beautiful state. Eversource and Hydro-Quebec would gain by the deal while New
Hampshire would lose its natural heritage and gain nothing but hideous gargantuan towers that would
become obsolete within a decade or so. It is nothing more than corporate greed. Destroying our state
will result in huge losses in tourism and a huge slap in the face to Mother Nature.

PLEASE SAY NO TO THE NORTHERN PASS.

Sincerely,
Marion Franklin

Kind regards,
Marion Franklin, Ashland, NH homeowner
561-704-7526



